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WAHEGURU JI KA KHALSA, WAHEGURU JI KE 
FATEH 

 

Parent information meetings 

Thank you to everyone who attended our parents’ 

information meetings last week.  If you were unable to 

attend, you can find the presentation on your child’s 

Google Classroom.  The curriculum newsletters will also 

be shared. If you have any questions about your child’s 

learning, please speak to their class teacher. 

 

Voluntary Contributions to school funds 

As a voluntary aided school, we require additional 

contributions from parents.  If you are able to, please log 

into your School Money account make this payment.  We 

have added a range of amounts so that parents can pay 

whatever they can afford. 

 

After-School Clubs 

Our after-school clubs have been very popular this term – 

we hope that children are enjoying them!  There are still a 

few spaces left in the new cricket club, which is on Fridays. 

 

Our Wraparound care is now in place and has been very 

successful, with children from all year groups enjoying 

activities after school.  If you would like to collect your child 

a little later than normal, please check your school money 

account for details of how to book a session.  Bookings 

can also be made at the school office.  

 

Macmillan charity collection 

Thank you to everyone who donated to our charity 

collection.   

 

Parent Elections 

Parent Governor Elections ballot papers have been given 

out to pupils, please return your ballot paper to the school 

office by Monday 7th October. 

 

Sukhmani Sahib Paath 

Sukhmani Sahib Paath will be taking place on Friday 4th 

October from 9.00am to 11.00am at School.  Parents from 

the school have kindly organised this for all our families 

and friends.  Please see the poster attached for further 

details. 

 

 

 

 

CGP Homework books – Year 2 – 6  

For pupils in years 2 – 6, homework will be set every week 

on Grammar, Reading and Maths using the new CPD 

books.  Parents need to pay for these books on the School 

Money system.  Once you have paid, your child will be 

given their book.  Please see your child’s teacher for 

details. 

 

Darbar Sahib open to parents / carers 

It has been so nice to see many parents and other family 

members visiting our Darbar Sahib in the mornings.  We 

hope that this continues to be popular with families. 

 

The Darbar Sahib can be accessed through the side doors 

from 8.25 – 8.40am only. 

 

Stationery Shop 

As children in years 1 – 6 are now responsible for bringing 

in their own pencil cases and equipment, we are opening 

a stationery shop which hopefully will be an easy place for 

parents to top-up their child’s pencil cases. 

 

The shop will be open every Thursday afternoons with 

many items available to purchase, including pencils, 

rulers, rubbers and more. 

 

Please note that we only take cash. 

 

Parental engagement and volunteering 

We are looking for new and exciting ways to get parents 

involved in school life.  Thank you to everyone who has 

completed the Google Form which has been sent out.  If 

you would still like to get involved, please complete this 

form by Wednesday. 

 

We will be in touch soon with those parents who want to 

support at school in different ways. 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@khalsa.ealing.sch.uk
http://www.khalsaschool.co.uk/


         Khalsa VA Primary School 

     NEWSLETTER  
30th September 2024 

 

 
Khalsa VA Primary School, Norwood Green Road, Norwood Green, Southall, Middlesex UB2 4LA        

    0208 5749045 info@khalsa.ealing.sch.uk  www.khalsaschool.co.uk  

 

Stickers for the Golden Rule of ‘Remembering 

God’ for the week ending 27th September were 

awarded to the following children: 

Year 6: 
Guru Gobind Singh Ji – Sanya K. Singh 
Guru Tegh Bahadur Sahib Ji – Ikiara K. Bajaj 
Year 5: 
Guru Harkrishan Sahib Ji – Jasreet Kaur 
Guru Har Rai Sahib Ji – Gurvin Kaur 
Year 4: 
Guru Hargobind Sahib Ji – Japleen Kaur 
Guru Arjan Dev Ji – Gurfateh Singh 
Year 3: 
Guru Ram Das Ji – Hashleen Kaur 
Guru Amar Das Ji – Jagnoor K. Arora 
Year 2: 

Guru Nanak Dev Ji – Ranveer S. Dhillon 
Guru Angad Dev Ji – Garima Chawla 

Year 1: 

Sahibzada Ajit Singh Ji – Ishaan S. Gulati 

Sahibzada Jujhar Singh Ji – Avreen Kaur 
Reception: 
Sahibzada Fateh Singh Ji – Harnek Singh 

Sahibzada Zorawar Singh Ji – Maneet K. Arora 

 
The ‘Golden Rule’ for the week beginning  

30th September is ‘Caring and Sharing.’ 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Get our latest news on X:  @khalsaschool1 

 Follow us on Instagram: @khalsaprimaryschool 

 
 
 
 

 Key dates for your diary 

 Friday 4th October at 8.45am  Ms. Jassal’s Class Assembly 

 Friday 11th October at 8.45am   Mrs. Samra’s Class Assembly 

 Week commencing 14th  October  Diversity Week 

 Week beginning 28th October   Half term week  

Best Attendance for week beginning 23rd September: 

MINIMUM TARGET ATTENDANCE: 96% 

Sahibzada Zorawar Singh Ji class 

Sahibzada Fateh Singh Ji class           

Sahibzada Ajit Singh Ji class                  

93% 

97% 

94% 

Sahibzada Jujhar Singh Ji class  98% 

Guru Nanak Dev Ji class  99% 

Guru Angad Dev Ji class 96% 

Guru Amar Das Ji class  94% 

Guru Ram Das Ji class  95% 

Guru Har Gobind Sahib Ji class  97% 

Guru Arjan Dev Ji class  99% 

Guru Har Krishan Sahib Ji class  97% 

Guru Har Rai Sahib Ji class 93% 

Guru Tegh Bahadur Sahib Ji class  96% 

Guru Gobind Singh Ji class 95% 

Guru Nanak Dev Ji’s teachings: 

Work hard - Kirat Karna 

Remember God - Naam Japna 

Care and Share - Vaan Ke Chakna  
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